
Coast to Coast 2020 

Almost 600 faculty and staff set out on a virtual road trip in January with Coast to Coast. 

Over 12 weeks, they increased their activity, encouraged teammates, counted the number of 

days they ate a healthy breakfast, increased their expressions of gratitude and generally had a 

great time! 

 

 

 

 


